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It may seem like Valentine’s Day is far enough away, but it’ll
be here quicker than you expect! It’s never too early to start
planning your date night outfit. After all, Valentine’s Day is
the perfect excuse to get dressed up, look great, AND feel
amazing. There are plenty of celebrities we can look to for
some  outfit  inspo  –  so  if  you’re  looking  for  some  style
advice, look no further! Cupid’s got you covered.

If you’re a fan of celebrity style,
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you’ll love these Valentine’s Day
outfit ideas!

1. Red, red, red: Red is a very timeless and festive choice.
There are loads of different ways to incorporate red into your
Valentine’s Day outfit. You can make red the “main act” of
your ensemble like Taylor Swift and wear a sexy cocktail dress
or classic pea coat. If that’s too daring for your taste, red
makes an excellent accent color. Pair a nice pair of jeans and
low-cut blouse with a bold red purse and matching pumps! Red
lipstick is always a winner, too!

Related Link: Date Idea: Most Romantic Destinations In the
U.S.

2. Luxe lace: Lace is awesome because it automatically makes
you feel glam! Celebrities like Diane Kruger and Penelope Cruz
are big fans of lace on the red carpet. Whether you sport a
lacy bodycon dress, flowy blouse, or sultry hi-slit skirt, you
truly can’t go wrong with anything lacy. Show some skin, but
still maintain an aura of mystery! You’ll be the apple of
anyone’s eye.

Related  Link:  Valentine’s  Day  Special:  How  to  Have  an
Irresistible  Online  Dating  Profile

3. Always classic LBD: When in doubt, go with a little black
dress!  Everyone  looks  ah-mazing  in  black.  (Seriously,
everyone!) As we all know, black is naturally slimming – so
even if you’re not feeling 100% confident in your body, a sexy
black dress will help change your perspective. If you need a
celebrity to look to for some inspiration, Kim Kardashian
slays the little black dress every. single. time.

Related Link: Expert Dating Advice: 5 Signs He’s Mr. Now and
Not Mr. Right
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4. Hearts: While you may be thinking this idea is a tad
juvenile, there are ways to be festive without feeling tacky!
Throw on a blouse with tiny hearts all over, or even consider
pairing your LBD with some heart hooped earrings. There are
plenty of options out there, so find what works best for your
personal style!

5. A sexy cami or slip dress: Camisoles and slips are no
longer  meant  to  be  unseen  from  outside  your  (or  your
partner’s) home! Camis and slip dresses have been all the rage
of celebrity style – Selena Gomez and Dakota Fanning have both
worn slip dresses recently. You can dress up these pieces with
a cute pair of heels, a velvet clutch, some simple hoops, or a
bold leather jacket. Since this style is more on the casual
side, you have free reign to dress it up as much as you’d
like!

What are you planning on wearing for Valentine’s Day? Leave us
a comment and let us know!
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